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Employer Forum 
We will be holding the Local Authorities Forum, in 
person, on Thursday 16th November at 11:00am at 
our office. 
Admitted Bodies forum will be held on Wednesday 
29th November 11:00am via Teams. 
 
Please send contact details for attendees to 
robert.wright@glasgow.gov.uk 
 
New SPFO website 
Our new look SPFO website has now been 
launched. You’ll still be able to access all the key 
features including forms @ www.spfo.org.uk 
 
i-Connect Document Upload 
Most of our Unitary Authorities are now using 
document upload via i-Connect to send us 
notifications of retirements, requests for 
retirement quotes and deaths. This is a more 
secure and efficient way of transmitting this data 
rather than using mail or email. If you would like to 
sign up for this, please contact 
ashley.convery@glasgow.gov.uk 
Training and ongoing support will be available. 
 
LGPC Bulletin 242 
The LGPC has published bulletin 242. Points of 
interest within the bulletin include: 

• Investment regulations updated 
• McCloud update 
• Revaluation date consultation update 
• SAB September bulletin 
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